➢ February 17, 2018 ←



CLOVERDALE & HAZELMERE UNITED CHURCHES

www.cloverdaleunitedchurch.ca / cloverdalehazelmereuc@telus.net

CLOVERDALE

HAZELMERE

17575 - 58A Ave. Surrey Worship & Children's Church - 10:30 am 1614 - 184 St. Surrey Worship - 8:45 am

Lead Minister: Rev. Lori Megley-Best (lori.megley-best@telus.net)
Minister of Intercultural Connections (CUC): Rev. In Lee (leein1109@gmail.com)
Children and Youth Leader (CUC): Robyn Garland (robynmgarland@gmail.com)
Musicians: CUC – Sharon Lauzé (Director), Dianne Nichols, Christine Connal

HUC – Carol Falk, Jo-Anne Rattray

THIS WEEK'S CHURCH CALENDAR:

Today: Sixth Sunday after Epiphany

HUC Annual Congregational Meeting (H)

Baptism Sunday (C)

Newcomers Welcoming Program – 9:15 am (C)

Ukulele Class – 9:15 am (C)

Mon, Feb 18: Happy Family Day! – Office Closed

Tue, Feb 19: Bible Study – 9:30 am (C)

Wed, Feb 20: Newcomers Welcoming Program – 9:30 am (C)

Alpha Unit Meeting – 1 pm (C)

Thu, Feb 21: Choir Practice – 7:30 pm (C)

Ukulele Class - 7:30 pm (C)

Fri, Feb 22: Youth Group – First Meeting with Robyn! – 6:30 pm (C)

Sun, Feb 24: Seventh Sunday after Epiphany

Celebration Box (C)

Newcomers Welcoming Program – 9:15 am (C)

Ukulele Class - 9:15 am (C)

< Mission Statements >

Hazelmere: To praise God together, celebrate our heritage,

grow in faith and reach out to others.

Cloverdale: To thrive in faith through relationship with God,

one another and the community.

To serve others as Jesus would.

LAST WEEK AT CLOVERDALE...

② Attendance: **79** (Adults: 65, Children: 14)

© Offering: \$2,151.00

- Offerings required each week to cover expenses: \$2,115

ARE YOU NEW? WELCOME TO OUR CHURCH!

If you would like to have your own Offering Envelope or go on PAR, or if you wish to receive church announcements via email, please contact Susie at the office with your information. (cloverdalehazelmereuc@telus.net)

Please join us for conversation and refreshments following Worship.

AT CLOVERDALE THIS MORNING...

Coffee: Christine Connal, Michelle Lee

Greeters/Ushers: Sharon McBain, Debbie Jordbakke

Projectionist: Greg Best

Sign-Up sheet is available at Coffee Hour. Co-ordinator: Debbie Jordbakke

(778-994-5836 / debbiejordbakke@icloud.com)



We would like to appreciate our church family who serves the church with God's love. If you would like to thank someone, please contact the Church Office.



This week, we would like to thank...

Bruce Forbes, Doug Sowerby, and Brian Thomlinson for taking care of the drainage emergency on January 25.

Korean ladies who cooked traditional dishes for last week's Lunar New Year Party, and **Rev. In Lee** who led the Yut Nori game!

Judy Cook for preparing the Income Tax Receipts!

THIS MORNING AT CLOVERDALE UNITED CHURCH WE PRESENT FOR BAPTISM:



Brayden Van Der Merwe

Born on November 9, 2018 ~ Surrey, B.C.

Parents: Shawn Van Der Merwe & Louise Theart

T.O.F.U. (Together of Faith United)

Cloverdale United Youth Group for Gr. 7 and up

First youth group meeting of the year will be February 22nd at 6:30pm at the Church.

Make sure to invite any youth, whether they've come before or not! All are welcome, we will meet in the lounge.



Come for snacks, discussion, games and fun. We will be getting to know each other and talking about our hopes and dreams for Youth Group.

Please contact our Youth Leader *Robyn Garland* (robynmgarland@gmail.com) for more information.

REV. LORI AWAY THIS WEEK

Rev. Lori Megley-Best will be away from February 18 to 25. In case of any pastoral emergencies, please contact *Rev. In Lee* at 778-953-3775, leein1109@gmail.com.

UPDATE ON EVELYN SHINDRUK & BOB TAYLOR

Evelyn Shindruk has moved to Laurel Place – Room 404 d 2 (9688 137a St, Surrey, BC V3T 4H9). Please see email for detailed directions. Visitors are more than welcome!

Bob Taylor had his heart surgery on Wednesday and is doing well. May sends her thanks to all who remembered him in prayers.

INCOME TAX RECEIPTS

Income Tax Receipts for 2018 are ready for both Hazelmere and Cloverdale United. Hazelmere's has been mailed out on Thursday, February 14. Cloverdale members can pick up theirs this morning from the greeters. Please let the church office know if you need us to send it in mail.

CUC DIRECTORIES

Thank you for your patience! Our Church Directory (CUC) is finally printed – please take <u>ONE</u> copy per family. Please notify the Church office of any missing information or errors.

Please do not copy or further distribute this Directory. It should not be used for personal, commercial, political or any other non-church purpose.

COMPUTER MONITOR

If you, or your family, friend, etc. need a computer monitor (18"), please contact Susie at the Church Office. We'd be happy to give it out as we she now has a bigger one!

ALPHA UNIT MEETS THIS WEDNESDAY



Come and join the ladies of our Alpha Unit, on *Wednesday, February 20* at 1 pm at the Church. Call *Jean Bose* (604-576-6446) for details.

NARAMATA CENTRE - 2019 REGISTRATION NOW OPEN!



Join Us This Winter, Spring, Summer or Fall and Nourish your Mind, Body & Soul

Registration for 2019 programs and accommodations is now open! Join us throughout the year for programs or a personal retreat at the Centre. Check this link for program overview:

https://www.naramatacentresociety.org/programs

FIRST UNITED NEEDS

If you are able to donate <u>new men's and women's underwear, denture</u> <u>cream, combs</u> to First United, please let the Church Office know, so Susie can arrange a schedule to pick them up.